
 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO RECOMMEND AWARD 

 
 

NO.: NC20-001   OPENED:    February 5, 2020 
 
ITEM:   Design Services for Westside Regional Park 
 
Upon evaluation of the responses received to the above referenced Request for 
Qualifications (RFQ), the intent is to recommend award to the following: 
 
 
Prosser, Inc. 
 
 
Date to be presented to the Board of County Commissioners:    August 19, 2020 
 
The intent is to recommend award and is contingent upon Board of County 
Commissioner’s approval.  The Board of County Commissioners has the right to approve 
or reject the recommendation of award. 
 
 
Dated and Posted: July 8, 2020 
 
John Cox, Interim Contract/Purchasing Manager 
Contract Management Department 
 
 

 

NASSAU COUNTY 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
Contract Management Department 
96135 Nassau Place, Suite 2 
Yulee, Florida 32097 
904-530-6040      

 John Cox 
Contract/Purchasing Manager 

jcox@nassaucountyfl.com 
 
 


